
 

Effective October 1st 2018 

Milford Water Company is currently on a STAGE I 

Water CONSERVATION Level. 
 

What does this mean to you as a customer? 

ALL OUTSIDE WATER USAGE IS ON A VOLUNTARY RESTRICTION BASIS AND 

LIMITED TO ODD – EVEN DAYS BETWEEN THE HOURS OF 7PM AND 7AM. Again this 

is strictly voluntary.  

The Milford Water Company at this time would like to thank all of its customers 

for their cooperation in this matter. 

Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to call.  

Respectfully, 

David L. Condrey, Manager Milford Water Company 


